
        May 8, 2007 
 

The Fannin County Board of Education met in a special working session with the 
following members present:  Bobby Bearden, Chairperson; Garnett Webb, Vice 
Chairperson; Junior Farmer; Terry Bramlett; and Emily Dunn.  All members present. 

 
The board met with Susan Jackson, Finance Director to discuss the fiscal year 

2008 budget.  The board also met with school administrators to discuss goals, 
accomplishments, facility priorities, and personnel needs.  School administrators present 
were:  Karen Walton, Brenda Payne, Mike Gwatney, Bonnie Angel, Angela Berrong, 
Lori Chastain, Doug Davenport, and Jeff Wilbanks. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:45 a.m. 
 


